
SYRESHAM PARISH ANNUAL ASSEMBLY 
Village Hall at 7.30pm on Wednesday 6

th
 MAY 2015 

 

Present:Cllr I Morris, Mrs D Dunkley, Mr J Nash, Mrs C Munsey, Mr I 

Draper, Mrs J Haycock, Mrs J Cox, Mr D Green, Mr R Dixon 

 

 

MINUTES 

 

 
1. Welcome and introduction by Mrs Dorothy Dunkley Chairman of Syresham 

Parish Council.  Two members of the public attended. 

 

2. Apologies: A Jeskins 

 

3. Presentation from Cllr Ian Morris – please see attached report.  After the 

presentation Cllr Morris opened the floor for questions, Cllr Dixon asked if there 

was a way to prevent lorries using the old A43 rather than the roundabout off 

Welsh Lane to enter the A43.  It was decided to include this on the agenda at the 

next parish council meeting. 

 

4. Parish Council Report from Mrs Dunkley – please see attached report. 

 

5. Working Committees Reports (all attached to the minutes) 

 

Flooding – J Nash    Emergency Plan – A Jeskins 

Swingfield – D Green    Syresham Times – C Munsey 

Roads & Footpaths – L Sambrook Smith Pocket Park – D Green 

Environmental Enhancement – C Munsey Speeding & Parking – R Dixon 

Tree Warden – J Haycock   Finance report – L Sambrook Smith 

Footpath Warden – J Braybrook, J Cox Internal Control – I Draper 

Streetlights – L Sambrook Smith  Silverstone liaison – I Draper 

 
6. Report from the Police – attached to the minutes.  The two drugs offences 

mentioned in the report had previously not been part of any monthly crime 

figures, the clerk is ask for confirmation that they are related to Syresham. 

 

7. Village Organisations reports on display boards 

Bowls Club      Brownies     

Syresham School    Chapel      

Friends of St. James    Parish Council  

Friendship Club    Neighbourhood Watch 

History Society    Gardening Club  

Mothers and Toddlers    Preschool                    

Sports and Social Club   Take Your Seat  

St. James Church    Womens Institute 

Village Hall Management Committee Syresham Times (Editors comments) 



     

CHARITIES:  George Timms Charity Accounts - Aubrey Green 

   Village Hall Accounts – C Munsey 

   Church Charity Accounts – Church Warden (Not received) 

 

8. Permission to plant flower boxes at the village entrances – it is proposed that the 

Parish Council spend no more than £100 to refresh the flower boxes. 

Proposed.......R Dixon   Seconded.......D Green 

  CARRIED 

 

9. Any other business 

Mr Braybrook asked how the Parish Council could encourage residents to attend 

this meeting.  This item will be an agenda item at the next parish council meeting. 

 

The S106 agreement is still not finalised, however it is hoped that the final draft 

will be ready for approval on Friday and all parish councillors are asked to 

respond by noon Sunday. 

 

 

Meeting closed 8.45pm 

Lesley Sambrook Smith 


